
 

Citizen’s Advice Bureau ( CAB)
will not be present on 19th & 26th June but
will be back on 3rd July to help answer any
questions people may have with regard to
benefits, pensions, consumer rights etc.  

IN THE LOOP
A V E N D A L E  &  D R U M C L O G  C H U R C H  N E W S L E T T E R  S U M M E R  2 0 2 3  

Minister : Rev Calum Stark      Minister@avendale-drumclog.org.uk 
01357 671557

mondays at avendale 
 haven community hub
over the summer

10am- 11.30am   Haven Coffee -  This is
really busy every week  and a popular
meeting place for many - such a buzz
of activity to start the week. If you
come on your own you will be
welcomed and made to feel at home.

10am - 10.35am    Haven Bugglets  is off for
the summer and will resume on Monday 21
August 

2.30pm - 3.30pm  Haven Prayer 
 Please come for as long as you are
able.

Unfortunately, due to extenuating circumstances we have
made the decision to postpone the afternoon tea which was
scheduled for this Saturday (24th). We are so sorry, however,
we plan to set a new date for the end of August or start of
September. We will of course refund your ticket or if the new
date suits you we can just re-issue you a new ticket. 

We are so grateful to God for Calum, Liz, Douglas & Fergus.
 Thank you for your ministry to us all and we hope you have a great
pulpit exchange to New York and manage to get some time for R&R. 

Click here if you wish to see Calum preach at 1st Presbyterian church in NY(YouTube)
or go to their church Facebook page here
https://www.facebook.com/FirstPresbyterianChurchMahopac at 3pm our time

https://youtube.com/@FPCMahopac
https://www.facebook.com/FirstPresbyterianChurchMahopac


HOLIDAYHOLIDAYHOLIDAY
CLUBCLUBCLUB

Yarn at
the Barn

Men’s Breakfast:
this popular meet
up for fellowship
and chat will
resume in August.
Have a good
summer guys!

 
Ask your friends family and neighbours to
come. Scan this QR code for the registration
form and pass it on.
Please pray for the week.

HOLIDAYHOLIDAYHOLIDAY
CLUBCLUBCLUB

31 July - 4 Aug
P2-S1

- the YOOF Team are bringing another
holiday outreach programme for
teenagers.  Again this needs help, prayer
and practical support .  This QR code takes
you to details of the club. Again, please
spread the word!!
 

and for the teens…..

2-4 Aug   7.30-9.15

Wednesdays 3pm
Sundays 9am logging on to www.avondaleradio.com

6 presenters now in our Avendale
team -Angus, Murray, Chris, Calum,
Liz and Graeme - spread the word! 

Crossbeats
tune in…

https://www.avendale-drumclog.org.uk/Calendar/Month.aspx
Click on the above link to see all activities

http://www.avondaleradio.com/
https://www.avendale-drumclog.org.uk/Calendar/Month.aspx


Are you looking for some summer reading, which
you can then discuss with others? Then look no
further, as we are starting up our very own
church book group. We will meet roughly every
six weeks, however you do not need to commit to
every book. When we meet we will discuss the
book ( all thought and opinions are valid -
remember, not every book is for every person!)
and of course have some drinks and nibbles! 

The first few books will be:
We Died Before We Came Here -Emily Foreman
Just Mercy - Bryan Stevenson ( apparently there
is also a Young Adult version of this which may be
a quicker read for some!)
A Praying Church - Paul E Miller

Andy Lacey is going to order copies of these,
which people could purchase at church and
proceeds would support the Glo bookshop, which
we would encourage folks to do.

Book
Group

This Sunday Evening………..
 

Ignite will be a service of 

Prayer & Praise 5.00pm



Insta: avendaleanddrumclog Avendale Old and Drumclog Church of Scotland

Follow us on…

Conventicle
Sunday 4th June - 3pm

The Drumclog Conventicle was
a memorable service
remembering the sacrifices of
those who have gone before.
We were basking in the most
beautiful weather and
refreshments were laid on. And  
our local MP, Lisa Cameron
was in attendance.  

CHURCH FAMILY BBQCHURCH FAMILY BBQCHURCH FAMILY BBQ

Chef - Douglas Stark

Huge congratulations to Johnny and Lucy
Harris who attend Drumclog as they were
married last week. We wish them so much
happiness as they let God guide them in
their lives together.  


